My name is Bill Lytle, candidate for Mayor of Wellsville. I am currently serving my second term as your mayor.

I am a fourth generation Wellsville resident. I have been married for almost 39 years to my wife, Nancy, also a lifelong Wellsville resident. We have two children, Casey Lytle and Amanda Lytle Donovan. We have also been blessed with five grandchildren, Dawson, Jack, Mason, Emmy and Maggie.

Over the years I have served the community in many capacities; Wellsville Joint Recreation Commission, USD 289 School Board, Wellsville Days Committee, Wellsville Community Board, youth baseball/softball coach and 4-H Leader. I am a member of the Wellsville Baptist Church where I currently serve on the Hospitality Board.

As mayor it is my responsibility to preside over all meetings and also to serve as an ambassador for the city, attending outside meetings and promoting Wellsville in a positive way.

In my tenure, thanks to good councils, we have seen many positive accomplishments, including an ambulance station, approximately \$300,000 in improvements in our city park at 6th and Locust all paid for with donated funds, a stone straightening project at both cemeteries funded in part by donations, major infrastructure improvements funded by our sales tax revenue, a new fire truck funded by a grant written by one of our councilmen and working with the Fire Department to set up a fire district. We are also close to putting out for bid, lift station plans which will serve the southeast part of our city, which includes 114 acres east of 33 Highway that was recently annexed into the city. We have also initiated a downtown flower project which is also paid for mostly by donation.

In my role as mayor, I have worked to build better relationships within the county. I have also been privileged to be asked to speak to the Wellsville third grade classes each year, where I tell them about the history of the city and also about city government.

My vision for our community includes moderate residential, retail and economic growth, continued infrastructure improvements, expanded retail opportunities and a commitment to strive to see that our community continues to be a great place to live and raise a family.

I would appreciate the opportunity to serve as your mayor for another term. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me.